
 Bulletin Announcements 
February 12th—18th 

SUNDAY February 12th 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
Monday, February 13th,  Holy Flame 6:15 PM – 8 PM (Worship practice at 5:45 PM) 
Tuesday, February 14h,10:00 AM Women’s Prayer Time, Fellowship Hall 
Tuesday, February 14th, 6:30 - 8:00 PM Women’s Bible Study Fellowship,   Richards Chapel 

Wednesday, February 15th, 6:30 - 8:00 PM AWANA.  2yrs. - 8th grade. 
Thursday, February 16th, 2:00 - 3:30 PM Women’s Bible Study and Support Group.                                         
 Ruth: Redemption for the Broken   Questions? See Sandy Policani. (Library) 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH FOR FEBRUARY 

Luke and Amy Nelson are with Mission Aviation Fellowship, an aviation ministry 
that has been serving isolated people for over 75 years. They are preparing to 
serve in the southern African nation of Lesotho. Luke will serve as a pilot/
mechanic; reaching out to isolated communities living in Lesotho’s rugged high-
lands to provide medical care and access to the gospel. Amy will be home with 
their two children and hopes to share her faith with their neighbors through rela-
tionship building. They need an additional $1,800/month in order to be fully 
funded before moving overseas. To join their team as a prayer or financial partner 
you can visit Luke and Amy’s web page: [maf.org/missionaries/lnelson]maf.org/
missionaries/lnelson or contact Luke for other options. 

Official Office hours:  Monday – Thursday 1:30 PM to 4:30 PM.  If you have something for 
the announcements please email, text or leave a note by Wednesday afternoon at 4pm.   

 

Pastor’s open office hours are 1 to 4PM, on Tuesday or Wednesday. 

      Welcome  Visitors! 

Nursery care is available during service, as well as Children’s Church for 5 years  to  5th grade. 

We will be hosting the Souper Bowl in honor of Pat.  All money collected will go to Feed Cheney.  Bring your own 

snacks and  games and watch the game on the “big TV”.  Contact Mickey if you have questions.   

(game starts at  3:30 PM) 

Pastor Richards funeral will be played 15 minutes after service is over  TODAY .  Please let any 

one  not getting email that you know of, know about this  so they  can come watch it. 

Pastor Trevor starts a new Sermon Series! 

                    Genesis: Roots and Fruits  
Lord of Heaven and Earth  Genesis 1:1-2 



Hello! Awana Quizzing is upon us! Quizzing is happening this Saturday February 11th, and 

we are blessed to have a Trek team this year which makes our Cheney club have two con-

secutive years of Awana Quizzers'! This year we have Carly Wolfe, Roberto Jr and our 

Coaches Mrs. Amanda and Mr. Luke respectfully. We would love it if you would pray for 

the entire event, staff, and clubbers! Especially that GOD's Word goes and stays deep with-

in all of the participants because that is what Awana, and the Quizzing tournament is 

about, GOD's Word! Thank you - Robert & Maria Leyva  

 

NOTE :  Awana quiz practice is being held in the fellowship hall on Friday night at 6PM –

8PM ….. go team! 

So far we only have 2 couples interested in the Indian’s games this summer.  And not on the same days.  So we need to show 

more interest or we will need to pass on the special seats being held for a group.  But that leaves everyone open to all the nights 

not just the 3 we narrowed it down to. 

We had picked  June 17th, July 19th or  August  10th.    We need at least 10 People .  Otherwise we will pass on the special  group 

space and let you just go and enjoy as a family. 



Meals on Wheels luncheons are available at Cheney United Methodist Church 

(204 4t St).  On Tuesdays and Thursdays from 11 AM to 1 PM.  A time to get a 

meal and to socialize, for anyone 60 years of age and up.  You can also pick up 

extra frozen meals for at home. 

FEED Cheney is Monday the 27th.  They supply meals and groceries and whatever 

else may have been donated to the organization (sometimes coats, sometimes 

they open the clothing bank, sometimes gas cards) This is a social time and every-

one from the community is welcome. 

Our church supports Feed Cheney financially, but they can always use more volun-

teers, especially those with food handlers permits.  They are also always looking 

for free music entertainment for dinner.   

 

Other local outreaches we support include Cheney Cupboard and Cheney Cloth-

ing Bank. They can always use more volunteers.  Maybe you can’t make a weekly 

commitment but even if you could once a month it would help other volunteers 

take a little time off, so they don’t get burned out. 

 

Formerly the Cheney Food bank.  Over the past year we have 

made many internal changes to our process to better serve 

you.  Now, after collecting feedback via a survey, as well as 

your comments and suggestions, we have exciting news to 

share.  Starting March 1st we have new hours.   

Mondays: 4pm to 6pm  

Wednesdays: 9 am to 1:30 pm 

Weekly visits: you may come every week if you need  

additional food .  We have a new process: self-select You can 

pick the items you want (like in a store).  624 3rd St.  Cheney, 

WA 99004.  509-235-2325 


